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Medical Education Award Presented at EM Leadership Forum to 
Andrew M. King, MD, FACEP 

 
Columbus, OH—On April 19, at the Emergency Medicine Leadership Forum, the 
Ohio Chapter of the American College of Emergency Physicians (Ohio ACEP) was 
pleased to present the 2016 Emergency Physician Medical Education Award to an 
outstanding physician educator, Andrew M. King, MD, FACEP. 
 
The Emergency Physician Medical Education Award was established to recognize 
contributions to education in the field of emergency medicine. The honor is 
bestowed upon emergency physicians who have exhibited exemplary teaching 
skills, implemented an exceptional education program, or developed an innovative 
teaching model.  
 
Dr. Andrew King, who is Assistant Residency Program Director at The Ohio State 
University Department of Emergency Medicine, meets and exceeds these criteria. 
As an instructor, he is greatly admired and respected among his residents and his 
peers. Over the course of his career, he has authored or co-authored more than 
two dozen publications. For most of these, he has enthusiastically involved 
residents in the educational experience and graciously shared authorship with 
residents and faculty alike – a testament to his generous spirit and his commitment to elevating those 
around him.  
 
Dr. King was nominated by Dr. Nathan Finnerty on behalf of his fellow residents. In his nomination letter, 
Dr. Finnerty outlined Dr. King’s contributions to The Ohio State University’s Emergency Medicine Residency 
Program, including implementing a flipped classroom model for residency didactic curriculum and various 
other resident quality improvement projects, which his residents say have greatly impacted their education.  
 
In their letter nominating Dr. King, his residents were enthusiastic in their praise, saying he goes above and 
beyond the call of duty as an academic clinician, is a fantastic role model for patient care and education, 
and never fails to make his residents feel safe to ask for help. 
 
Ohio ACEP congratulates Dr. Andrew King for his well-deserved accolade!  
 

### 
 
Ohio ACEP is a state medical specialty society representing emergency medicine physicians with more than 
1,400 members. For more than 40 years, Ohio ACEP has served the state’s emergency physicians through 
tireless advocacy, nationally-recognized continuing medical education, and physician leadership 
development. 
 
Further information: Justin Spicer, 614-582-0770, jspicer@ohacep.org.  
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